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Sediment Control 
 

Let’s Put Dirt in its Place! Town of Town of Mattapoisett Urges Developers to Take Steps to 

Prevent Erosion 

  

Mattapoisett rain showers, snow melt, and hot, dry days create the perfect conditions for erosion 

on construction sites. Because we can’t predict the weather, Town of Mattapoisett officials are 

reminding developers and contractors of their responsibility to control erosion before, during, and 

after construction. 

  

Dirt and pollutants that run off construction sites end up in our lakes, rivers, and streams can make 

them unsafe for swimming and fishing. That’s why we’re encouraging developers to choose 

practices that prevent erosion from happening in the first place. 

  

No two construction sites are the same. That’s why it’s important to pick a combination of erosion 

and sediment controls that work for your site. This includes practices that protect natural landscape 

features, like streams and wetlands, and stabilize soil. It’s also important to protect storm drain 

inlets and to maintain silt fences and construction entrances.   

 

Why is controlling erosion so important? Water that runs off construction sites ends up in storm 

drains that eventually empty into lakes, rivers, and streams. Any pollutants this water picks up 

along the way can harm fish and other wildlife. They can even make our water unsafe to drink. 

  

Town of Mattapoisett is stepping up to stop pollutants from entering our local waters. It’s 

participating in the Think Blue Massachusetts campaign. The campaign is a statewide effort to help 

residents and businesses do their part to reduce polluted runoff and keep our state’s lakes, rivers, 

and streams clean and healthy. 

  

Preventing stormwater pollution is not only good for Town of Mattapoisett and local waterways, it’s 

also the law. Many kinds of construction sites are required by federal law to take steps to prevent 

stormwater pollution. Town of Mattapoisett officials urge developers to check with the town’s 

conservation commission before getting started to see if they need to obtain a permit. 

  

We encourage all developers to do their part for clean water by planning ahead and taking steps to 

keep dirt in its place. 

  

For more tips on how to do your part to keep our waterways clean, visit 

www.thinkbluemassachusetts.org. 


